Dear Family,

We are delighted to have welcomed your child at the High Museum of Art with their class. Our interactive tours and workshops encourage students to look, think, share, and respond. We engage them in conversations about works of art and ideas, and help them build important critical thinking skills.

But don't take it from us. Ask your child to tell you about their trip to the High. Better yet, visit the Museum with your child and have them give you a tour of the artworks they learned about during their field trip. Before you visit, we encourage you to check out our regular schedule of programs for families at www.High.org/family.

We hope to see you and your family soon!

Best,

Kate McLeod

Head of School and Teacher Services

Kate.McLeod@woodruffcenter.org

New Med